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SUMMARY
Adds optometrists to list of health care practitioners who must complete pain management
education program.

Replaces Governor with Oregon Health Policy Board as appointing authority for Health Plan Quality
Metrics Committee.

Permits Oregon Health Authority to provide to agencies and Legislative Assembly data from other
relevant sources in addition to data from health care workforce database.
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